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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Ed Spurr <edspurr@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 12:08 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Vote NO on Park Avenue

City Council Members- 
It would be a mistake to ignore the intent of Measure L or Ch. 8.72.  We citizens of Capitola 
are frustrated with the flagrant disregard of the needs of our community and the delaying 
tactics of the RTC over the past 12 years. 
1) We were promised a wide and safe trail on the right of way which includes the trestle. 
2) RTC has only considered the "train" agenda and steered public outreach towards that 
single goal 
3) Routing the trail through the village is steep, congested and dangerous for bikers 
4) City of Capitola cannot or does not maintain streets well (Capitola Av. to Bay Av.) 
5) If Park Avenue vehicle lanes are made narrower, there will be more head-on collisions or 
vehicles plowing into the boulder topped berm. That is a lot of money for an unpleasant 
experience. 
6) Stop the madness.  Federal, state and sales tax money is our money.  Build the trail 
across the trestle and keep it on the right of way and DO IT NOW! 
7) STOP THE RECALL! 
 
Ed Spurr 
831.479.1139 
300 Plum Street SPC 48 
There is only one Earth.... 


